
From: Rod Hooper.
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Change to Voting
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 3:22:03 PM

Dear Sir / Madam,

I strongly oppose the State Governments proposed changes to Voting laws.

My objection mainly applies to the proposed removal of the proof of identity requirements for all
voters. This must be retained in order to prevent multiple voting by electors in various polling
booths. One person, one vote.

Respectfully,

Rod Hooper,
, Deeragun. Qld. 4818

11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 239

Page 1 of 1




